

## INUVIALUIT GAME COUNCIL

March 28, 2018

Joe Tetlichi Chair, Porcupine Caribou Management Board PO Box 31723 Whitehorse, YT Y1A 6L3

Dear Mr. Tetlichi,

## Re: PCMB Recommendations - Harvest Management Plan 2018 AHM

The Inuvialuit Game Council (IGC) reviewed and discussed your February 26<sup>th</sup>, 2018 letter with the Porcupine Caribou Management Board's (PCMB) recommendations coming out of the 2018 Annual Harvest Meeting. The IGC supports these recommendations.

The IGC also recommends that the GNWT implement mandatory harvest reporting for resident harvesters.

The IGC looks forward to continue working with the PCMB and the Parties to implement the Harvest Management Plan.

Thank you for all your good work.

Regards,

Chanda Turner Resource Management Coordinator